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MoU between George Mason University and 

BRAC University 

 

Obaidullah Al Zakir 

 

A MoU was signed on Sunday, November 11, 2007 between George Mason University and 

BRAC University for collaboration in academic, professional and research development. 

Professor Jamilur Reza Choudhury, Vice Chancellor, BRAC University and Dr. Paul L. Posner, 

MPA Director, department of Public and International Affairs, George Mason University, USA 

signed on behalf of their respective sides.  

Both institutions are committed to excellence in education and research and wish to enter into 

further agreements to promote excellence in teaching, learning and research in public 

administration through the collaboration of the Institute of Governance studies at BU with the 

George Mason Masters of Public Administration Program in the Department of Public and 

International Affairs and its Center for Global Studies to develop and conduct educational and 

research programs in governance and public administration of international standard and quality, 

to facilitate the professional development of staff, and the conduct of high quality of scholarship. 

The two bodies have discussed furtherance of these interests and now desire to record their 

mutual understanding in this regard. 

Barrister Manzoor Hasan, Director, Institute of Governance Studies (IGS), BRAC University and 

Ms. Beata Czajkowska, Program Advisor, IGS were present. 

 


